
Year 5 - Activities – Wednesday 8th July 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
1. Maths In maths we are continuing to revise division. Have a look at the bus stop 

division method below, then have a go at the calculations.  

 

 

 
1. 9992 ÷ 4 =  

2. 8964 ÷ 3 = 

3. 2528 ÷ 8 = 

4. 1470 ÷ 6 =  

5. 364 ÷ 4 =  

6. 8562 ÷ 3 = 

7. 50874 ÷ 8 = 

8. 31770 ÷ 5 = 
 

 

2. Monday – Thursday - Keeping your own PLASTIC DIARY 

Reading task: Read the article below, taken from this week’s First News. Is there anything 

in there that is new to you? Where you aware of how BIG this problem is? Can you tell 

someone in your family about what is being done to help?  

 

 

Writing task: Not sure how much plastic you use every day? I would like you to keep a diary 

for Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday to keep track of how much plastic your 

household uses each day. I think you’ll be surprised at home much you all use in one week! 

 

 

 

We hope you and your child are enjoying accessing the home learning tasks. 
Learning will be set each Monday, Wednesday and Friday. 
To help us feedback to your child, please can you email to: 

year5@friarage.n-yorks.sch.uk  or drop off at least 3 pieces of work each 
week by the following Monday. 

 
Drop off will be available at the school gate every Monday between 11am 

and 11.45am  
 

Please continue to check the website: https://friarageprimary.org.uk/ and 

the Twitter feed: https://twitter.com/FriarageS for all updates. 
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Interesting facts about me 

Main task: Here is your chance to tell your new teacher(s) more about how  you 

are! Here are some sentences starters I would like you to use: 

In my spare time I like to… 

Did you know that… 

A funny moment in life was… 

An interesting fact about me is that… 

I am really good at… 

I would like to improve… 

When I am an adult I would like to… 

 

 

You can make it into a poster or write it as short paragraphs (to show off your awesome 

handwriting). Please be aware that these pieces of work will probably be on display in your 

new classroom in September – so make them SING! 

 

 

 

 


